CITY OF BETHLEHEM

DEPARTMENT OF WATER AND SEWER RESOURCES

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO:

Eric R. Evans, President of City Council 

FROM:

David Brong, Director of Water and Sewer Resources
RE:
Modifications to Article 927 – Sewer Rental
DATE:

January 12, 2012
Attached, is a copy of the proposed modifications to Article 927 – Sewer Rental as reviewed by the Legal Office. These modifications are necessary to implement the 2012 Sewer Rate Increase of 17% as was discussed before City Council during the budget process in December of 2011.
We are requesting Council’s approval to proceed with the modifications.
Should you need to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you.

Attachment
Copies to:
Mayor Callahan


By:







Council Members



D. Reichard



Legal Office
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